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                                                                                              14th November 2019 

Dear Parents and Carers 

 

We would like to remind you that EYFS ‘Bookworm Reading’ mornings will be starting on 

Thursday 5th December, from 8.50am - 9.00am.  

  

We hope you will be able to join us on an, ‘as and when’ basis. If you will need to bring a 

younger sibling with you please see the school guidelines below: 

 

 Parents who wish to join the EYFS reading sessions, and have younger siblings, will agree to 

leave any buggies outside the EYFS classrooms (to keep fire exits clear).   

 The reading session for children with younger siblings will take place in the library area (to 

maintain a calm reading environment in the classrooms). 

 Parents will take full responsibility for the younger siblings and will leave the session if their 

child is disturbing other children/parents (a member of staff will be in the library and 

indicate if they feel this is appropriate). 

 To support the safeguarding of our pupils no-one will use a mobile phone at any point when 

they are in the school buildings. 

 We are given prior notice that you may bring a younger sibling to some (or all) of these 

sessions (so that we can accommodate everyone safely). 

 

In the Spring term we will be looking at the timetable to see if we can change the day 

of the week this is held, to ensure as many people as possible get an opportunity to 

attend. 

 

Many thanks for your continued support. 

 

Miss Perkins and Miss Blythman 

…………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………  

  

My child ___________________________ is in class ________________ . 

I will be bringing a younger sibling aged ___________  to some or all of the reading 

sessions.   

I have read the guidelines around these sessions and agree to them. 

 ____________________________ (please sign). 
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